PHYSIO

CONTROL

February 4, 2011

Mr. Rick Meadows
Columbus Fire Department
2028 Williams Road
Columbus OH 43207

Dear Mr. Meadows:

In response to your recent request, | am writing to confirm that Physio-Control,
division of Medtronic, Inc., is the only source from which to obtain the LIFEPAK®
family of products, including upgrades and service in your marketplace. Physio-
Control does not utilize the services of any authorized dealers or distributors in the
sale of our products in your marketplace.

Sincerely,

Linda Gleaves
Senior Sales Representative



